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AFC Newbury 

Boys and Girls Football Club 

 
www.newburyfootball.co.uk 

 

 
Starting – Saturday 22nd April 2017  

9am to 10am  
 

Stockcross Recreation Ground, Ermin Rd,  
Stockcross, Newbury, RG20 8LW 

 

To register for these sessions, or if you have any  

questions, email us at: 

afcnewburyfc999@hotmail.co.uk 

We look forward to meeting you. 

AFC Newbury Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE football taster sessions 

 

Boys & Girls in Current Year 1 
(who will be moving to Year 2, Sept 2017) 

Supported by 

 

http://www.newburyfootball.co.uk/

